Port of Baltimore
Generating Jobs for Maryland

Broughl to you by the Mardand Deparlment of Transportation Maryland Port Administration

August 28, 2017

Dear Subscriber,

Please see below message from Ports America Chesapeake regarding
Seagirt Marine Terminal:

Ports America Chesapeake is forecasting increased terminal volumes
due to vessel schedule changes. Activity on the facility will be increased
during the weeks of August 28th and September 5th, potentially
impacting the supply chain. Therefore, please use non-peak hours to
assist in expediting your visits (0600-1000 and 1500-1700).

We are adding additional resources to support the increased volumes
and your participation in utilizing the non-peak hours is vital for our
success.

Thank you for your understanding and we welcome your comments or
suggestions.

Useful Links: Cargo Cruises Business Port Info Terminals




